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Curious        kind        connected

This Week at Treloweth –
Living Our Values: Curious,
Kind, and Connected

This week, I want to take a
moment to say how incredibly
proud I am of our Year 6 pupils.
They approached their SATs
with resilience, positivity, and
determination- qualities that
matter far more than any test
result. Whatever the outcomes,
these children have already
shown that they have what it
takes to go far. The whole staff
team are incredibly proud of
every single one of them.
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IMPORTANT
DATES:

Date: Friday 16th May 2025

Last day of term:
Friday 23  Mayrd

Year 6
residential:
Monday 16  Juneth

Chartwells taster
session:
Wednesday 18th
June
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Well done to our Diamonds
of the Week!

Meanwhile, our Year 5 children have been embracing
adventure and challenge at Camp Kernow, spending two

nights away and living out our values of being curious, kind,
and connected. From crafting and team-building to climbing
and archery, they threw themselves into every activity with

enthusiasm and courage. Staff who accompanied them spoke
warmly about what a privilege it was to share the experience
with such fantastic young people. A heartfelt thank you to all
the staff who gave their time to make this unforgettable trip

possible- it wouldn’t have happened without you.

Today, our Year 3 pupils enjoyed a fantastic visit to the Eden
Project. The children were inquisitive, thoughtful, and

enthusiastic, showing real curiosity about the natural world
and a strong sense of care for the environment and each

other. It was a wonderful opportunity for them to take their
learning beyond the classroom in such a meaningful way.

As we head into the final week of this half term, we’re hoping
the weather stays kind so we can make the most of the

exciting plans still to come. 
As always, if you have any questions or concerns, please don’t

hesitate to get in touch with a member of the team- we’re
here to help and to work together for every child at Treloweth.

Warm regards
Mrs French
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Aspirations Day – Advance Notice
We’re excited to let you know that on Tuesday 9th July,
we will be holding our Aspirations Day- a special event
where children are invited to come to school dressed as

what they would like to be when they grow up. Throughout
the day, there will be a range of activities to encourage

the children to think about their future goals and dreams.
It would be really helpful if your child can talk about the
job they’re aspiring to and why they’ve chosen it, as this

will form part of the day’s discussions and reflections. We
can’t wait to see the ambition, creativity and confidence

shine through!



Important Announcement: We Are Becoming a Nut-
Free School

From September, our school will be officially nut-free.
This decision has been made to ensure the health and
safety of all our pupils, including a new child joining us

who has a severe nut allergy.
Even trace amounts of nuts can pose a serious risk, so
we kindly ask for your full support in helping us create
a safe, inclusive environment by not sending any nuts
or nut-based products into school. This includes items
such as peanut butter, chocolate spreads containing

nuts, cereal bars with nuts, and any other snacks that
list nuts as an ingredient.

We truly appreciate your understanding and
cooperation in making our school a safe space for
everyone. Our Nut-Free Policy can be found on our

website.

Notice to Parents:
Please do not allow your children to use this

equipment at drop-off and pick-up times.
Equipment Must Only Be Used When Supervised

by School Staff.



T a l k i n g  a s s e m b l y  q u e s t i o n :

This week’s winning team: Geevor!  

class Attendance winners
this week are:

3h, 6S & 6I 

If you could switch lives with anyone for
a day, who would you choose and why?
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House Point Results
25/4
328
377
371
309

2/5
567
506
549
538

9/5
293
423
394
356

16/5
357
450
462
415



Notice: Treloweth Primary School distributes fliers and magazines offering family services or posts details of local
activities on the newsletter. Whilst we think that parents might like the information and find it useful, the school

does not necessarily endorse these services.

In Year 2, we have been learning about
plants in Science. We have looked at

how plants start as a seed and begin to
germinate in the right conditions,

before they grow into a plant.

Year 3 have been learning about
crochets and quavers in music.
They also learned how to sing a

song with actions in a 2 part
round!

Year 2

The Year 1 children have had a great time
playing shops this week! They have been

practising their money skills by using coins to
buy and sell items, and adding up prices. Great

team work, Year 1!

Year 3
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Year 1

Rainbows and Sunbeams

Reception classes have been very
successful in their Ready, Set, Ride bicycle

sessions. Lots of children have now
progressed from balance bikes to pedal

bikes. Brilliant work!



Both Class 5N and 5W enjoyed a
sunny, challenging and enjoyable

residential this week at Camp
Kernow. Many happy memories

were made with children
experiencing archery, rock

climbing, den building, bush craft,
fire-lighting, felt making and team
games. Well done to all involved -

children and adults!

This week, Year 4 launched into their new writing unit
inspired by the short film Pigeon: Impossible. To kick
things off, the class stepped into the shoes of secret

agents, acting out scenes from the mission gone
wrong. This drama activity helped the children

understand and remember the film in a fun and
active way. They’re now beginning to using what

they’ve learned to plan their very own mission
reports.

Year 4

Year 6
What a week year 6 have had- and
smashed it!! They have focused and

concentrated so hard in their SATS, then
played games showing great team work
and enjoyed some relaxing "down time".
We are so proud of everything they have

achieved and it was a pleasure to see
them enjoying their special surprise -

candyfloss all round!

Year 5



We would like to offer parents and pupils the opportunity
to use our school library! Each Monday starting on

Monday 19th May, Miss Irons will be in the library from
3.20-4pm. We are inviting children, according to their
year group, WITH an adult to come and choose, read,

share our books.

Library sessions



Disclaimer: Treloweth School cannot accept any
responsibility for cakes provided by parents at the Bake
Sale. Cakes may contain the following ingredients: milk,
eggs, wheat, peanuts, and tree nuts. If you have a food

allergy, please check ingredients.


